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St.Charles
Humane

 Society

SHARE THE LOVE.

November 1, 2020

Ms. Impastato:

The Board of Director for St. Charles Humane Society {SCHS) approve Ms. Leeann Matherne-Blaine to
speak to the council at the 11/2/20 mtg. Ms. Matherne-Blaine as a board member for SCHS will speak on
behalf of the humane society specifically regarding the current 5t. Charles Parish animal ordinances.

If any additional notice is required, please contact SCHS via 504-952-8453.

Thank You,
Jackie Boudreaux
President, SCHS

CC: SCHS Board



